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Another Year of More Whistleblower Cases for OSHA
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Howard Mavity was quoted in Corporate Counsel on November 30, 2015. The article “Another Year of

More Whistleblower Cases for OSHA” discussed how the number of whistleblower complaints filed

to OSHA, which handles claims beyond everyday workplace safety, grew significantly in the fiscal

year 2015.

Howard said that he has seen up close OSHA’s major investment of funds and as well as time and

energy in protecting whistleblowers. Given, the large amount of changes that have been made, he

doesn’t really see a proportional increase in complaints. “The increase, while significant, is not as

much as one would expect given the sheer amount of resources OSHA has put into it,” he said.

To read the full article, please visit Corporate Counsel.
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